Dear Community Members,

I hope this email finds everyone well. Since our return from Thanksgiving, we have had four students test positive for COVID-19. We work in conjunction with the Bergen County Department of Health with each reported case. They provide us with the most updated guidance regarding quarantine regulations. In light of this, I share this information with you out of an abundance of caution as your support is integral in keeping our schools safe.

Two essential steps will help us keep our schools safe:

- If your child is sick, please keep them home.
- If your child does test positive for COVID-19, please notify the school immediately.

Your continued support and diligence are greatly appreciated as we continue to navigate through the pandemic as a community.

Sincerely,

Siobhan Tauchert Superintendent of Schools Edgewater School District stauchert@edgewaterschools.org 201-945-4106 x2200